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Per our contract with the City of Kissimmee and their specific requirements, all coaches will have to be 

fingerprinted and have their background cleared before coaching.  The city requires everyone to be 

cleared by VECHS.   

 

Because All Stars Are Bright is a 501c3 tax exempt organization, the following location is waiving the 

fingerprinting fee:  

                 

Main Sheriff's Office complex at 2601 East Irlo Bronson Memorial Highway, Kissimmee 407.348.1157 

 

 

Fingerprinting Days and Times: Only on Tuesday from 9-11 am, Thursday from 2-3:30 pm         

 

         

Below are the steps to follow when arriving.  Please make sure to have a photo ID as well.  

 

 

 

1) Let them know that you are there to be fingerprinted on behalf of “All Stars are 

Bright Corporation” (this is important to say so the fee will be waived) 

 

2) Please provide them with our VECHS ORI number: V 48040339 

 

3) Please record the transaction number that is provided to you and email or text it 

to us.  We will need this number in order to receive your background check.  If you 

do not provide the number to us, you will have to repeat the fingerprint process and 

obtain a new transaction number.  

 

 

It will take 3-5 days for us to receive the background check results so the sooner you complete the 

process the better.  
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